
December 2, 2013
To:  Young Scientists of Clark County School District



From:
Rear Admiral K. Galson M.D Surgeon General

RE:
Use of genetic advances in society
Dear Students of Clark County School District,

On behalf of President Barack Obama’s newly appointed administration, I would like to welcome and include you in this millennial change in how we use genetic advances in America and around the world. The Surgeon General serves as America's chief health educator by providing Americans the best scientific information available on how to improve their health and reduce the risk of injury from genetic disorders and disease, or man made genetically engineered products.

In conjunction with the Senate-passed Genetic Information Nondiscrimination Act of 2005 (S.306), the Senate took a historical step forward in helping patients and consumers take advantage of America’s advancing genetic technologies. For the rare disease community, it is a fast-track provision that will allow our family members to get immediate coverage before the waiting period phases out.  Agriculture has been able to create crops that are resistant to climatic variations, resistant to pesticides and pests.  Genetic advances have also helped people become parents and create their “perfect” child.  

We are calling on all young scientists to give us a fresh look at the problems we face as a people with genetic advances that are potentially beneficial and harmful. We are asking that you and your peers develop proposals for grant money to further the research of each aspect of genetic technology. 
Therefore, I ask you students of Clark County School district, to use your expertise in the study of genetics to help us embark on this great journey of discovery for a better tomorrow. How will you empower those want to know more about genetics? How will you help make safe genetic technologies available for everyone?  

It is up to you to shape the future of tomorrows families, don’t allow another individual, family, or ethnic group suffer in silence.  Thank you for your dedication for a brighter future.

Sincerely,

Rear Admiral K. Galson M.D, Surgeon General  
U. S. DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND PUBLIC SERVICES


PROVIDING Excellent HEALTH CARE FOR ALL AMERICANS








